
 
 
 

 
 
  
Mr Robert G Lockhart [by email]  20180425-FOI 04836 
request-476188-78e3bad2@whatdotheyknow.com 
  
  
 27 April 2018   
   
 
Dear Mr Lockhart 

 
Further to your email of 8 April, which has been considered to be a request for information 
under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000; I have been asked to reply on behalf of the 
Ministry of Defence (MOD). 
 
In your email you requested the following: 
 

“Please show all communications between AOC 22 Group RAF and the AOC 
RAF Air Cadets in relation to the dismissal or restriction of action of civilian 
welfare committee's and their position in law in relation to the RAFAC and the 
Charity Commission regulations over the past five years. This does not include 
the 863 Squadron affair.” 

 
Under the FOI Act the MOD is obliged to consider the release of recorded information held by 
the Department.  However, the MOD requires further information in order to determine 
whether it holds any information within the scope of your request.  In particular, please could 
you clarify if by “Air Officer Commanding the RAF Air Cadets” you are referring to the 
Commandant of the RAF Air Cadets?  Additionally, it is not known what is meant in your email 
by “civilian welfare committee”.  Please could you clarify if you mean RAF Air Cadet Squadron 
Civilian Committees? 
 
Once you have clarified your request, I will be pleased to consider it again.  Please remember 
to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Air Command Secretariat  

 

  Air Command Secretariat 
  Spitfire Block 
  Headquarters Air Command  
  Royal Air Force 
  High Wycombe  
  Buckinghamshire 
  HP14 4UE 
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